
Newsletter v2.0! 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Our newsletters are back, but with a bit of a 

difference – smaller and (hopefully) better! 

Each fortnight, we’ll send a brief update with 

some news, reminders and hopefully some 

helpful things for parents & carers to know so 

that you can help your child make the most 

of their years at Bridge Learning Campus. 

This edition covers the subjects of sleep (How much does your child 

get? How much is enough?) and also Secondary Homework 

(where we could ask the same questions!) – hopefully you find 

them an interesting and useful read. 

I’m delighted to say that rates of school attendance 

at BLC are improving in both primary and secondary 

phases. I had the pleasure of handing out 100% 

attendance stickers to three different primary classes this 

week. Crimson class have the bragging rights for the 

week, with three days in a row of 100% attendance – 

amazing! I wonder who can beat that next week? 

 

However, Fridays continue to be the day with the lowest 

attendance each week. Whilst missing these days may 

not seem like much, children who are absent on a 

Friday miss out on learning, seeing their friends and 

House Challenges (in secondary) – not to mention 

Chip Shop Fridays in the canteen! I know children 

(and parents/carers and staff!!) are often tired 

towards the end of the week, but please ensure 

you do all you can to make sure your child is in 

school for all five days, every week.  

Wishing you a very happy weekend, 

Mr Maule 

Headteacher 
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